Missions Update Of The Week

BRIGHT
HOPE

Pregnancy Support Centers
Easton, Bethlehem, Allentown

Lehigh Valley Walk for Life

celebrating 40 years of honoring life and
offering hope in 2021.

Committed to not only provide care but offering hope through
sharing the Gospel of Jesus Christ.

We hope that you will join us on Saturday, May 1st and Walk for Life
or Sponsor a Walker (to sponsor Preslar family, go to
A http://www.fundeasy.com/m/5143500 )!

Our 40th Anniversary Walk for Life fundraising goal is $40,000.
Funds raised will go towards supporting ongoing client services in our
clinics including pregnancy tests, ultrasounds, STl testing, prenatal
vitamins as well as virtual and in-person ongoing education classes
on pregnancy, parenting, healthy relationships
and life skills.

CAMPAIGN

May 9th — June 20th 2021
Bright Hope's annual Baby Bottle Campaign officially kicks off on
Mother’'s Day, May 9" and runs through Father's Day, June 20". This
is a great way to get everyone in the family involved in raising
awareness and funds for the only pregnancy support center in the
Lehigh Valley. Baby Bottles for you to pick up and fill will be
available in the foyer on Mother’s Day, Sunday May 9.

VSN Ul pajuld « SOJ0yd 300isyuly) Asauno) ‘Aeuzsyskeblesp

CATHEDRAL PRESS
2044 Long Prairie, Minnesota




COME AND WORSHIP THE LORD!

We welcome all of our visitors today. We encourage everyone to fill out the
Grace Communication Card tear-off on your builetin and place it in the
offering plate whether you are visiting with us or just have a prayer request
or other need.

The Lord’s Day, April 25, 2021

Sunday School for All Ages 9:45 AM
Study God’s Word with us as you grow in the knowledge of Him!

Graded Classes for Children
Adult Sunday School:
“The Book of Mark” - in Fellowship Hall

For Worship This Morning - 11:00 AM

Worship Through Music
“Ancient Words” # 365
“Thy Word”
“The Word of God Has Spoken”
**  “Speak, Oh Lord" # 368
“‘How Firm a Foundation” # 364

** Worship for Children — After this song, children, age 4 - 6th grade are
dismissed to Children’s Church:

Worship Through Reading Scripture - Selected

Worship Through the Word of God - Pastor Fischer
“The Sword of the Spirit” — Ephesians 6:17b

Seniors (60+) — Our SWAP Summer Picnic will be held at noon on
Thursday, May 20™. Our menu will be hot dogs, hamburgers, side
dishes, and condiments. Please sign up no later than Sunday, May 16t
and indicate which side dish or condiment (s) you will bring. Pastor
Fischer will show photos of animals and nature, interwoven with the
Word of God. Please wear masks and a maintain a 6-foot minimum
distance to avoid transmission of the COVID -19 virus! Denise Sandt
will prepare games. Bring guests with you too!.

Bright Hope 40% Annual Walk For Life Saturday, May 1st, at 9:00am.
The Walk is happening both in-person at the Bethlehem Township
Community Center and virtually ( in person capped at 300).
Registration is open and can be done online
at brighthopepartners.org/walk-for-life or by calling 610-821-4000 and
asking for Amity. 40th Anniversary T-shirts are free to the first 300
registrants. Please consider lacing up your running shoes to support
this very important mission. Questions, see Rhonda Preslar.

THIS WEEK
Tuesday 10:00 AM Prayer Meeting
Thursday 10:00 AM Heart2Heart
LOOKING AHEAD
Youth Group 6:00 PM Wednesday, May 5
Elders’ Meeting 6:30 PM Monday, May 10

SWAP Summer Picnic Noon Thursday, May 20

Ephesians 6:17b - “... and the Sword of the Spirit, which is
the Word of God,”
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